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14/02/2024  11:55:242024/0250/P COMMNT Christiane 

Ten-Hoopen

Dear Daren Zuk,

We discussed this application at our last BCAAC meeting on January 31, 2024.

It appears to us to be a well-considered scheme and obviously a lot of work has gone into it which we 

appreciate. However, we questioned the choice of colour for the band at high level. The choice of white seems 

a bit odd. We wondered whether a darker colour, and closer to the colour of the surrounding bricks of the 

building, might be a better option.

Christiane Ten-Hoopen
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